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Hello, I'm writing this as not only a small brewery owner but also as a consumer. I 

strongly oppose HB 3197 as given the current state of the industry this would greatly 

impact small business and brewery owners alike. Additional taxes on beer and wine 

sales is not a good idea. There is already an established tax structure that could be 

better managed rather than just trying to through more taxes on our small 

businesses. I ask that you OPPOSE this additional tax. Thank you  - Charles Porter - 

Little Beast Brewing 


